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The protection of all old-growth trees which take 150 - 200 years
to provide a habitat for wildlife and will never be replaced, should
be paramount. Under the current conditions of investigation into
better management of bushfires, it would be reasonable to halt or
have a moratorium on the RFS 10/50 Clearing Code to allow a
complete review of both protection of the environment and safety
for infrastructure.



Terms of Reference (optional)

The Inquiry welcomes submissions that address the particular
matters identified in its Terms of Reference.

Supporting documents or images





